November 12, 1974

Dr. G.A. Pattal
9-1/5 Chapin Street
Binghamton, N.Y. 13905

Daar Dr. Pattal:

Forgive the delay in responding to your letter
of October 31l.

We have checkaed our records to the degree possible
in an effort to trace the earlier $100 donation which
was apparently credited to an account other than Steward-
ship.

If you can give us the date of the check, it would
help us a great deal. A photo copy of the check would
be even better, if it is convenient for you.

We have a number of accounts, and it would save us
time and effort if you would help us in this manner.

We appreciate your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian




